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STATE OF MAINE REQUEST FOR RESPONSE
RFR SUBMITTED QUESTIONS & ANSWERS SUMMARY
	RFR TITLE:
	Program Design, Reporting and Compliance Services for Maine state allocations from the federal American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA)

	RFR ISSUED BY:
	Department of Administrative and Financial Services

	QUESTION & ANSWER SUMMARY ISSUED:
	May 13th, 2021

	RESPONSE DUE DATE:
	May 25th, 2021 by 5:00 PM local time

	RESPONSE DUE TO:
	John.F.Spier@maine.gov 


Provided below are submitted written questions received and the Department’s answer.
	1
	Question

	
	Will the State extend the deadline for proposals for a few days?

	
	Answer

	
	The State has extended the deadline for responses until 5:00 p.m. EDT on May 25, 2021.


	2
	Question

	
	How many subrecipients are in scope including CARES Act and ARPA?

	
	Answer

	
	To date, the State has reported 394 CRF subrecipients.  We anticipate at least 487 Non-entitlement areas for Local Fiscal Recovery Fund distribution.  We have no estimate of the number of additional subrecipients that may be awarded funds from the State Fiscal Recovery Funds.


	3
	Question

	
	Is there a budget for this project?

	
	Answer

	
	The Department has requested a specific budget allocation for all aspects of financial management oversight of funds from the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021, including state discretionary (State Fiscal Recovery Funds) and direct funds as well as the local passthrough funds (Local Fiscal Recovery Funds). The Department is seeking best value for the work to be provided.


	4
	Question

	
	We believe there is an existing portal for CRF funds.  Is the web presence contemplated in item 6 to replace the existing portal? 

	
	Answer

	
	The State of Maine reports all CRF spending through the US Treasury GrantSolutions reporting portal.  

This Request for Responses envisions the creation of a separate portal to acquire ARP and perhaps future CRF reporting information from disparate agencies and subrecipients in order to support the State’s application, award tracking, reconciliation, reporting and subrecipient monitoring efforts going forward.  

The State also maintains a web presence to provide accountability/transparency for the availability and status of Federal COVID Assistance (https://www.maine.gov/budget/federal-covid19-assistance). The desired web presence would also include replacing this portal.


	5
	Question

	
	Is there a pricing format desired by the State?

	
	Answer

	
	Respondents are asked to present cost and pricing considerations for the State should the organization be contracted to provide the services in this Request for Responses. The Department is seeking to understand how the organization will bill for the services and estimates on the overall costs for this project. This information is to be limited to one page.
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